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THE 44TH SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR), UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA’S STATEMENT 
ON CAMEROON, 14 NOVEMBER 2023

Thank you, Mr. President,

The United Republic of Tanzania welcomes the delegation of Cameroon to the review. 

We thank Cameroon for the update provided on the implementation of accepted recommendations. 

We commend the effort of the Government of Cameroon to ensure access to judicial services; as well as measures to enhance access to education especially for children in rural areas.  

In the spirit of constructive engagement, we recommend the Government of Cameroon to consider the following recommendations: 

i. To continue implementing policies to eradicate harmful practices against girls
ii. Enhance awareness to eliminate mother-to-child transmission of HIV.
iii. Increase measures to achieve universal birth registration

The United Republic of Tanzania wishes the delegation of Cameroon a successful Review.

I thank you.                                                                                                          
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